
T.K. Stone Middle School
Hope Janes

323 Morningside Drive
Elizabethtown, KY 42701

PH: 270-769-6343 FAX: 270-769-6749

SBDMMinutes
January 25th, 2024

3:45pm T.K. Stone Meeting Room

I. The meeting was called to order at 3:55 pm by Hope Janes.

Members present: Hope Janes, Angela Rucker, Reginald Smith, Jennifer Weaver and
Kristin Willett.

Guest: Alyviah Handley

II. The council reviewed the current agenda. Kristin Willett made the motion to approve the agenda.

Reginald Smith seconded the motion. All were in consensus. The council reviewed the December 14th,

2023 regular minutes. Jennifer Weaver made the motion to accept the minutes. Reginald Smith

seconded the motion. All were in consensus. Alyviah Handley presented a slideshow about Dress Code

providing pros and cons of changing the dress code concerning length of tops covering leggings. Hope

Janes thanked Ms. Handley for her presentation and informed her the Dress Code would be reviewed

later in the Spring.

III. In old business the following financial statements were reviewed: bank reconciliation reports,

general ledger, and the TKS reconciliation reports. Jennifer Weaver made the motion to accept the

financial statements. Angela Rucker seconded the motion. All were in consensus. Hope Janes shared

minutes from the following committees: Learning Environment, Planning Committee, and Academic

Performance which met on January 17th.

IV. The council then conducted the review of policy. The council conducted the second and final reading

of Policy 7.01 (Extracurricular Programs) with the updates reviewed in the last meeting. Jennifer

Weaver made the motion to accept the policy. Angel Rucker seconded the motion. All were in

consensus. Hope Janes reviewed the Need Assessments with the council that she presented to the

Elizabethtown School Board. She requested funding for 3 positions covered by ESSER funds that will

no longer be available and IREADY.

V. No information concerning personnel.

The next regular meeting will be on February 15th at 3:45 pm.
Jennifer Weaver made the motion to adjourn. Kristin Willett seconded the motion. All were
in consensus.
Council adjourned at 4:40 pm.


